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Good bye and Good Luck 
Not only will we be saying goodbye to our Year 6 pupils today, we 

will also be saying a farewell to some of our amazing staff. Good luck on your new adventures. 

Miss Walsh 

Mr Anderson 

Miss Simm 

Miss Carroll 

A big goodbye to Mrs Salthouse and Miss Pownall who are retiring today after a combined total of 

59 special years!! 

 

Wishing everyone a safe and happy holiday. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone in September. 

We are back on Wednesday 3rd.  

Doors open at 8.45am and school will close at 3.15pm 

Mrs Hardwick 

 

 

Goodbye & Good Luck to all our Year 6 children! 
We are extremely proud of you all. You will be missed and are welcome to come back and visit anytime. 

Alexa Cameron Michael 

Idris Faheemah Donald 

Jenna Eniola Khalid 

Halimat Yara Ezra 

Grace Yaseen Corey 

Lucy Aisha Naseem 

Mariame Millie Harley 

Lacey Joshua D Kieran 

Zion Lincoln Becky 

Marcus Oxford Joshua H 

Leah Cleo Lily-Rose 

Delilah Heidi Hayat 

Dina Shalom Thandiswa 

Ehimhen Kyah Menhaj 

Jesse Hadi Mia 

Aviraj Alayah Fayza 

Julia Abbie Lucas 

Eldana Nardos Lyndon 

Evie Freya Kenny 

 Rozie  

 


